
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to this week’s 
Information Newsletter 

If your child is off school, please 
can you call the school office 

01246 823240. 

Individual Photos 

On Tuesday 16th September, the photographer will 
be in school to take individual photos. If you would 
like to have sibling photos taken, this will be 
available in the morning between 8:15am-8:45am 
in the school hall. 

Information Newsletter 

12th September 2025 

Swimming 

This is a reminder that Year 5 swimming starts on 
Thursday 18th September. Please ensure that your 
child brings their swimming kit to school. 

Dates for Diary 

Date Event 
Tuesday’s Project Show 

Choir 
Wednesday’s Cricket Club 
Wednesday’s Year 4 Ukulele  
Monday 15th 
September 

Year 3 Cresswell 
Crags Trip 

Tuesday 16th 
September 

Individual 
Photos 

Thursday 18th 
September 

Year 5 
swimming 

starts 
Thursday 16th 

October 
KS1 Fun Run 

Monday 27th 
October- Friday 

31st October 

Half Term 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in 
school this year, please follow this link to complete an 
online consent form. If you would like to decline, please 
click on the same link and complete a no consent form 
on the attached link. 
 
nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/f5937668 
 
The vaccinations will take place in school on the 
24/11/2025. The link will close on the 10/11/2025. If 
your child has already had the Flu vaccine elsewhere 
since Sept 2025, please disregard this message. 

Menu Change 

On Wednesday 17th September, there 
will be a menu change due to it being 
a theme day.  The theme is ‘Let’s Go 
Back In Time’. The main will be toad in 
the hole or cheese & potato pie. This 
will be served with potatoes & baked 
beans. The dessert will be syrup 
sponge & custard. 



 

 

Parent Hub 

It is important that you create yourself an account as in school we 
use the app ‘Parent Hub’ to communicate exciting news and 
information about your child’s class. 


